
 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 
 

Wednesday 8th November 2017  
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
As you probably know, on Friday 17th November it is BBC’s Children in Need Appeal.  This year the theme is 
once again ‘Spotacular!’  So we would like everyone to come to school dressed in their pyjamas, onesies, any 
‘Children in Need’ attire or bright, spotty clothing. 

The non-uniform day is free, but it would be great to raise some funds by asking everyone to bring in any 
loose change so that we can make a ‘penny Pudsey’ in the school hall.  We will also be serving coffee and 
cakes after Celebration Assembly at Sutterton and before Celebration Assembly at Swineshead, with doors 
opening at 1:45 pm.  The children can join you for refreshments and we will have some Pudsey colouring 
activities to complete and we will ask the children to decorate the hall with them.  

 As always, we can’t do the important things without your help and any donations of biscuits or cakes are 
greatly appreciated.  If these can be brought into school on Thursday afternoon, we can then set-up in 
advance.  It would be really helpful to have all storage containers labelled so that we can return them back to 
you.      

                                           

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Claire Collett 
Executive Headteacher 
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